
1. MCE CORPORATION PUBLIC WORKS MAINTENANCE AND MAINTENANCE
MANAGEMENT SERVICES CONTRACT EXTENSION
Report: Recommendation: It is recommended that the Council authorize a 3-year contract
extension with MCE Corporation for the continuation of Public Works Maintenance and
Maintenance Management Services with not-to-exceed amount of $633,000 for Fiscal Year
2023-24; direct the City Attorney to prepare the extension; and authorize the City Manager
to execute the extension on behalf of the Town.
Description: 
 


